

The following are the procedures for celebrating your child's birthday in second grade:

- · Your child will be the line leader for the day.
- They may bring in 1 special item to share at Morning Meeting. It can be pictures of their family, a special toy, or stuffed animal, etc...
- A special guest may come in to read your child's favorite story to the class. Arrange the time with the teacher.
- They will receive a special No Homework pass for their birthday.

Please note:

Invitations to parties outside of school may be handed out in class if <u>all</u> children (or <u>all</u> boys or <u>all girls</u>) are invited. We don't want anyone to feel left out.

No food treats may be shared with the class in school. We will make every attempt in making your child feel extra-special that day!

